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UPCOMING  DATES 
Sept 19  Duffy Role Model Assembly.11am. 
Sept 20  Sharing Assembly. Rooms 3, 4 & 8. 
Sept 20  Kapahaka day at Marae. 
Sept 21  Scholastic Issue 6 closes. 
Sept 24  BOT Meeting. 
Sept 26  Touch Tournament Thames. 
   Principals Awards Assembly. 
   Kapahaka practice performance. 
Sept 28  Hauraki Festival. 
Sept 28  Last day of term 3. 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW  
FAMILIES! 

NAU MAI,  HAERE MAI          
WELCOME 

We would like to warmly  
welcome our newest  

students and their whānau. 
 

Ollie N —Room 6 

Girls  
Rugby  
team. 
Mt Maunganui tournament. 



WEEKLY NOTICES AND REMINDERS  

THE HAURAKI  KAPAHAKA  FESTIVAL 
Kapahaka Festival is on the very last day of term, September 28. We are working diligent-
ly towards this over the term.  We have a day at  the Waihi Community Marae planned for 

Thursday 20th September. Please return you permission slip to the office asap. 

YUMMY  APPLE  STICKERS 
We are still collecting Yummy stickers of the yummy apples sold at New World. 
Please keep bringing in your stickers and labels of the plastic bags. Charts are 

available from the office if you would like your own one at home. These will be sent 
away at the end of term 3. The stickers are exchanged for FREE sports gear so the 

more we collect the more sports gear we receive. 

SCHOLASTIC BOOKCLUB ISSUE 6 
Issue 6 went home this week and closes on 21st September.  All orders with pay-

ment to the office please. Books will be back in the last week of term 3. 

Te Wiki o te Reo Māori 
Māori Language Week 

10 -16 Mahuru | September 2018  
Kia ora koutou katoa, 
This week we have been celebrating Te Wiki o te Reo Māori, and man did 
we have a ball! This has really added flavour to the existing Tikanga practic-
es we have throughout the school already. 
Each day, Rūma Iwa (Room 9) delivered a kete to each class, which con-
tained a selection of Māori language and cultural activities, such as books, 
posters, phrases, colouring, and puzzles. 
The kete were accepted by each class with such enthusiasm! Both our 
kaiako and tamariki (teachers and children) thoroughly enjoyed the week. 
We finish on Rāmere (Friday) with shared kai and a certificate for all classes. 
Tino pai Waihi East School, you are Tūmeke! 

 
'He mauri te reo Māori nō Aotearoa māu, mā tātou katoa' 

' M A K E  T E  R E O  M Ā O R I  A N  E S S E N T I A L  P A R T  O F  N E W  Z E A L A N D  F O R  Y O U ,  
F O R  U S  A L L '  

Ahakoa iti, ākona, kōrerotia - Learn a little, use a little 

CAMP 2019 FUNDRAISERS 
CAR BOOT SALE—10TH NOVEMBER 2018 
Helpers needed:  Can you help out for our Car Boot sale on the 10th of November from 8-1pm? 
Needing helpers for car directing, sausage sizzle making, food stalls, making and serving yummy 
kai, helpers with cleanup at the end and much more.  Please see Briar or Karyn if you can donate 
a few hours of the day to a great cause! 
TWILIGHT MARKET—6TH DECEMBER, 2018. 
Helpers needed: food stall holders, makers and servers, elective helpers on Friday making things 
to sell at our market, raffle donations, sponsors and more.  If you can help in any way, please let 
Briar or Karyn know. This event will only go ahead with parent support. 

LAYERS  
Kiddies are getting hot - please make sure your kiddies come to school with named 

layers they can take off as the sun warms up. 

SHARING ASSEMBLY  
The assembly next week is now on Tuesday 18th September at 4.45pm, not Wednesday. Rooms 

3, 4 & 8 will be sharing with us all. 



FREE EAR CLINIC SERIVICE FOR CHILDREN 
The caravan will be at;  Waihi Central School,  Moresby Avenue  

Wednesday 26th September.   9.45am—2pm.  
Visit the ear nurse for advice on Glue ear assessment and management, 
Wax/foreign body removal, Grommet checks and treatment of discharg-
ing ears.  All children must be accompanied by a caregiver. For enquiries 
regarding this service please contact 07 838 3565. 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

ACTING OUT SCHOOL OF DRAMA 
Acting out School of Dramas School Holiday Programme is now taking regis-
trations. The day offers students a chance to build confidence have fun and 
promotes imagination through games, creative storytelling and performance 
techniques.  The course runs from 930am to 230pm on Wednesday the 10

th
 of 

October  in  the lower pavilion on Rata Street at Waihi College and  is offered 
to 6 to 12 year olds. The fee   is $65 for the day . To secure your child’s place 
please email paulagaley@rocketmail.com  or text 0223216171.  

mailto:paulagaley@rocketmail.com


THANKS TO OUR GREAT DUFY BOOKS SUPPORTERS.  
Your donations mean more books for kids. 
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